
We have an abundance of pre-loved
school uniform. It has all been checked
and washed and is of really good
quality. If you would like some, please
send an "order" into school - just let us
know what you are looking for and the
sizes. Mrs Barnes will then look through
what we have and send it home. There
is no expectation for payment -
donations welcomed if you can.

uniform

Our Kindness Cupboard is still in the main
entrance. If you are able to pop anything in it,
that would be appreciated - we have noticed
it is being used and is almost empty. We are
also going to start putting pre-loved uniform
on the clothes rack - please feel free to take
it if you need it.

kindness cupboard

K.I.T.K.I.T.
Keeping In Touch

Take what you need and
give what you can.
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